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 Oregon has a long history of secure mail-in voting and one of our nation’s highest 

voter participation rates. Replacing it with in-person voting would just add more costs 

to our already cash-strapped counties while making it harder for Oregonians to vote. 

Why pay more to get worse results? I strongly urge the committee to vote against 

advancing this bill further. 


